
 
 

CALIFORNIA FISH AND GAME COMMISSION NOTICE OF FINAL 
CONSIDERATION OF PETITION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to the provisions of Fish and Game Code 
Section 2078, the California Fish and Game Commission (Commission), at its April 14, 
2016, meeting in Santa Rosa, California, continued the hearing on potential listing of 
northern spotted owl (Strix occidentalis caurina) as a threatened or endangered 
species. The hearing is to be held at the Bakersfield Elks Lodge #266, 1616 30th Street, 
Bakersfield, California, on June 22-23, 2016, at 8 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Fish and Game Code Sections 2075 and 2075.5, the 
Commission will consider the petition and all other information in the record before the 
Commission to determine whether listing the northern spotted owl as a threatened or 
endangered species is warranted.  
 
The Petition, the Department evaluation report and the other information in the record 
before the Commission are posted on the Fish and Game Commission website at  
http://www.fgc.ca.gov/regulations/2012/index.aspx#nso 
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